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To:  Members of the Oregon State Senate 

 

From:  Sheriff Curtis Landers, President 
  Oregon State Sheriffs’ Association 

  clanders@co.lincoln.or.us   

 

Chief Chris Skinner, Executive President 
  Oregon Association Chiefs of Police 

  cskinner@eugene-or.gov    
 

Date:  April 4th, 2023 

 

Re: Confirmation of Casey Codding – Superintendent of the Oregon State Police  
 
 

Dear Honorable Members of the Oregon Senate, 

We are writing to express our strong support for the confirmation of Casey Codding as the 

Superintendent of the Oregon State Police.  

 

Casey Codding has served with distinction in the Oregon State Police for over two decades, 

rising through the ranks to become a seasoned leader who has demonstrated a deep commitment 

to public safety and law enforcement. He has shown time and again that he has the necessary 

experience, expertise, and leadership skills to oversee the operations of the Oregon State Police 

and to ensure that it upholds the highest standards of professionalism and integrity. 

 

Throughout his career, Casey Codding has worked tirelessly to promote public safety and to 

protect the people of Oregon from crime and other threats. He has a proven track record of 

implementing innovative programs and initiatives that have helped to reduce crime, improve 

community relations, and enhance the effectiveness of law enforcement. He has also 

demonstrated a strong commitment to collaboration and partnership with police agencies and 

sheriff’s offices throughout Oregon. 

 

We believe that Casey Codding is the right person to lead the Oregon State Police into the future. 

He has the necessary experience, leadership skills, and commitment to public safety to ensure 

that the agency continues to provide outstanding service to the people of Oregon. I urge you to 

confirm his appointment as Superintendent of the Oregon State Police. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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